



Project: Barton Court Grammar School Satellite on the Coast

Consultation: 26 March 2019

Thank you for taking time to visit the Consultation Meeting

The aim of this event is to allow us to find out your views on the proposal. Please take this opportunity to talk with the Senior Team, Directors and Governors present, who will be happy to discuss any aspect of the proposals with you.

We would be grateful if you could take a couple of minutes to complete this questionnaire with any comments you may have. All comments on any aspect of the proposal are welcomed.

Background	1	Name (optional)	Role (optional)	postcode (optional)
Student				
Parent				
Staff				
Site User				
Neighbour				
other				
(please				

About you:

Do you support the plans for the school as shown at this meeting?

Please choose one of the following;

ls tl	nere	anything	you	particularly	like/dislike	about	the	plan?
-------	------	----------	-----	--------------	--------------	-------	-----	-------

Do you have any other additional comments?

Please ensure that give your completed questionnaire before you leave or if this is not possible please return to Reception prior to 3pm on the 17 April 2019 or by email to <u>consultation@bartoncour.org</u> - thank you.